
 

 

 

 

EASL statement on COVID-19 and travel to London 

14 February 2020 

The International Liver CongressTM (ILC) taking place in London 15-19 April, promises to 

gather the best and latest in liver research. EASL is working closely with its partners and 

liver disease experts from Europe and beyond to make this the hepatology event of the year. 

We understand the concerns around the evolving COVID-19 (coronavirus) situation and 

EASL is monitoring the situation closely and taking advice from authorities such as the 

WHO, ECDC and local health authorities.  

The well-being of our delegates and stakeholders is of utmost importance to us and we will 

make every effort to protect the health and safety of people at ILC 2020.  

 

Tips for healthy and responsible attendance at EASL events 
 

We look forward to seeing you in London. 

- The EASL team 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ilc-congress.eu/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Tips-for-healthy-and-responsible-attendance-at-EASL-events.pdf

